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From: dabney smith [mailto:dsmith@episcopalswfl.org]
Sent: Wednesday, March 06, 2013 9:24 AM

To: Meyers, Ruth

Cc: Thomas Ely; Bishop Steven Miller; Kee Sloan
Subject: Re: Standing Commission on Liturgy and Music

Dear Ruth,

The rite is not available for use in the Diocese of Southwest Florida currently. Itis presently being studied and
discussed on the Clericus level and we will discuss it at the annual College of Presbyters Day in April. Then | will have
a better sense of direction for the diocese. Thanks for your continued work.

The Rt. Rev. Dabney T. Smith

Bishop

The Episcopal Diocese of Southwest Florida
DSmith@episcopalswfl.org

8005 25th Street East

Parrish, FL 34219-9405

941-556-0315
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